
 

 
4600 Kietzke Lane, Suite A-107 ● Reno, NV 89502 

Phone 775-688-3744 ● Fax 775-688-1717 
 

 

 

 

January 20, 2020 

 

 

Daniel Cox, Administrator  

Never Give Up Youth Healing Center  

3020 S. Nevada Hwy. 373  

Armagosa Valley, NV 89020  

 

 

Dear Mr. Cox,  

 

Thank you for submitting the enclosed Seclusion and Restraint forms to us. We appreciate your 

cooperation in complying with NRS 433.534 and the efforts of the Commission to improve the services 

and safety of Nevada's children receiving mental health services. 

 

These forms have been reviewed by the Commission on Behavioral Health, and they found that the 

forms are all missing the Plan to Prevent Further Events. While you do not need to resubmit these 

forms, the Commission requests that you respond to their concerns that you are not documenting efforts 

to prevent Seclusions and Restraints by sending a letter to me at 4600 Kietzke Lane, Suite A-107, Reno, 

NV 89502 by March 1, 2020 so that it can be presented to the Commissioners at their next meeting.  

 

These forms are being returned to you for your files. 

 

Please contact me if you have questions.  

 

Thank You!  

Encl.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

_______________________________________________ 

Lisa Durette, MD, DFAPA. DFAACAP 

E-mail: lisa.durette@gmail.com 

mailto:lisa.durette@gmail.com

